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On Tuesday, April 9th the Harlem Wizards will be coming to town to participate agai 
the Secaucus faculty, staff, and administrators in a charity basketball game. 

All proceeds from this event will benefit St. Jude's Children's Hospital and Breast Cancer Research Foundation. 
In addition, both elementary school PT A's will also be raising money for their schools by sponsoring food trucks. 

Please come out before the game and enjoy some dinner with friends and family. 


